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Mr J Carter

Secretary

Employment, Workplace Relations and 

Education Legislation Committee

Australian Senate

Suite SG52
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter

INQUIRY INTO THE WORKPLACE RELATIONS AMENDMENT (PROTECTING THE LOW PAID) BILL 2003

Thank you for your letter dated 27 March 2003, inviting a submission to the above inquiry.

Please find attached a submission opposing the Bill from the Government of Western Australia.

The contact for this submission is Mr Paul Wilding, who can be contacted on (08) 9222 7623, or email pwilding@docep.wa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

JOHN KOBELKE MLA

MINISTER FOR CONSUMER AND
EMPLOYMENT PROTECTION

	Prepared by: Paul Wilding  
	
	Director


	Telephone:     9 222-7623
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